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Patient Participation Awareness Week
1 – 6 June 2015

The Queenhill Medical Practice Patient Participation Group is actively working as a ‘critical friend’.  In partnership with the GPs and practice team, it plays an important role in improving the quality of care by ensuring that the patients’ perspective is considered.  Patient Participation Week aims to highlight the importance of patient participation in achieving excellent care for all patients. 

The Queenhill Medical Practice PPG is open to all registered patients.  Meetings are held at the surgery and the Minutes are published on the waiting room notice board and the Practice website.  
If you’d like to know more about the activities of your PPG do come along to our next meeting on Wednesday, 19 August at 6.30 pm.

Not able to attend meetings?  Then why not join the PPG as a ‘Virtual Member’ and receive minutes and have your say!  To register, visit the Practice website at: 
www.queenhillmedicalpractice.nhs.uk
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Book now – you could save a life!
	EMERGENCY!
Would you know what to do?

A two hour course in everyday first aid with 

particular reference to the elderly will be

instructed by the British Red Cross on 

Wednesday 17 June 2015 at 6.30 pm

at Queenhill Medical Practice

Cost:  £10 per person

How to book:  At Practice Reception
Tel:  020 8651 1141
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	Worried about your blood pressure?      

               >>>>>>>>>>>>>
	Check it - using the DIY machine in the waiting room at the surgery!

	
	
	

	New doctor at the Practice                                   

       Dr Tanya Harris recently joined the Practice.  

              She will be at the surgery on 

                     Tuesdays,

                            Wednesdays

                                   And Fridays.


	
	No time to visit or telephone the surgery?  Why not use the internet?

Register then access via the Practice system providers at:

www.myvisiononline.co.uk

Book or cancel appointments.

Request prescriptions.




Choose the right treatment and help yourself!

Stop!  Think!  Where to get help quickly and easily?

1.  At home, keep a well stocked medicine cupboard.

2.  Check with your local pharmacist for minor illness or injury.

3.  Visit your GP or Nurse Practitioner. 

4.  Visit one of the care centres (see below)
5.  Telephone 111.

6.  Go to A & E.

· Purley War Memorial Hospital.  (minor injury unit) Open 2–8 pm, 365 days/year.  
Tel: 020 8401 3000
· Parkway Health Centre.  (minor injury unit) Open 2-8 pm, 365 days/year.  
Tel: 020 8251 7225

· Eldridge Road Health Centre.  (GP led walk in centre) Open 8am-8pm, 365 days/year.  
Tel:  020 3040 0800

· Urgent Care Centre, Croydon University Hospital.  Open 24 hours/day, 365 days/year.
Tel: 020 8401 3000

	QMP Surgery
	
	
	

	
	Opening  hours 
	Late nights*
	

	Monday 

Tuesday                

Wednesday

Thursday 

Friday


	08.00 – 18.30  

08.00 – 18.30  

08.00 – 18.30

08.00 – 18.30  

08.00 – 18.30
	18.00 – 20.30

18.00 – 20.00
* for pre-booked appointments only
	Tel:

020 8651 1141

Website:

www.queenhillmedicalpractice.nhs.uk  


The NHS is here to help you and you can help in return by taking responsibility for every appointment …………

KEEP IT OR CANCEL IT!






